Week 16 update

Welcome
Hi, thanks for watching. I really appreciate you clicking on the button.
This week
S&E at Home. Did you take part? Were you one of the 1,100 people who got their certificates?
Did you take part in the 12,000 activities that were completed?
It was a great time and I loved seeing the pictures and social media. Thanks to the S&E Team.
If you haven’t seen their plans for next year yet, you can still visit S-E.org.uk to see more about their new adventure

I had an email this week from a parent telling me what a wonderful job that the team from 46th Gloucester (Abbeydale) are doing. This parent told me about all of the amazing sessions that have happened every week during lockdown and that together they have all been keeping the group feeling part of a great big family.
Thank you so much for all that you do. 
Carole has written another blog, this week it’s about Scouting and Parenting.

Restarting Scouting
This week, we are still at Red which means that we cannot do Scouting with Young People. 
We can do adult meetings with upto 6 people outdoors and from the 4th July we can meet up to 2 households indoors.
Please keep an eye on this website for the latest information and all of the guides and the framework that you can start looking at as we prepare to restart Scouting. 
There was a really important webinar on the 2nd July which talked through the process of Getting Everyone Back to Scouting Safely, you’ll find a recording on this website too. 





Coming up
On 11th & 12th July, its the great indoors weekender
You can watch Ed Stafford doing Den Building, make rockets and do star gazing.
For the older ones of us (14 and above) the Gilwell 24 team leading over nights including Taskmaster and Murder Mystery
I’m looking forward to taking part. Don’t forget to advertise this to your young people, it’s also not just for people in Scouting, so let’s get as many people as we can taking part.

I am sad to let you know that because of the uncertainties of the circumstances we are in, we are unable to run our Beast event due to take place in October. 
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And finally…


It’s a nice short episode this week.

Finally, thank you so much for everything you are doing, it’s amazing.
Thanks for watching, stay safe and again, thank you so much for all that you do.
Bye bye
